
Planning applications can be viewed on the Council’s website within Planning Online at: 
http://www.eastlothian.gov.uk/site/scripts/documents.php?categoryID=200192 
 

 
 

NOTICE OF THE MEETING OF  
THE PLANNING COMMITTEE 

 
 TUESDAY 3 JUNE 2014, 10.00am 

COUNCIL CHAMBER, TOWN HOUSE, HADDINGTON 
 
 

Agenda of Business 
 

Apologies 
 
Declarations of Interest 
Members should declare any financial and non-financial interests they have in the 
items of business for consideration, identifying the relevant agenda item and the 
nature of their interest. 
 
 
1. Minute of the Meeting of the Planning Committee of 6 May 2014 (for approval) 

(pages 1 - 8) 
 
2. Planning Application No. 14/00127/P: Change of use of technical building for 

anaerobic digester to agricultural building and removal of condition 7 all as 
changes to the scheme of development the subject of planning permission 
10/00660/P at Ruchlaw Mains, Stenton (pages 9 - 18) 
Note - this application was called off the Scheme of Delegation List by Councillor Veitch for the 
following reasons: This application appears to have generated significant concern locally 
therefore Members would benefit from visiting the site. 

 
3. Planning Application No. 13/01020/PPM: Planning permission in principle for 

erection of 52 residential units and associated works on land at Old Craighall 
Road, Old Craighall (pages 19 - 34) 

 
4. Planning Application No. 13/00650/P: Erection of 2 houses and associated 

works on land adjacent to The Steading, High Road, Spott (pages 35 - 44) 
Note - this application was called off the Scheme of Delegation List by Councillor Veitch for the 
following reasons: This application appears to have generated significant concern locally 
therefore Members would benefit from a site visit. 

 
 
 

Angela Leitch  
Chief Executive  
John Muir House 
Haddington   

 
27 May 2014 
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